LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

Jennifer Lagnado-Papp, Ed.D Principal

Kathleen Stanley Assistant Principal Andrew Schiavo
Assistant Principal

Erik Rengifo Assistant Principal Ann Pedersen Ed.D Superintendent of Schools



January 17, 2024

Dear Senior Parents/Guardians:

As we approach the mid-year point, planning for several senior celebrations such as senior prom and graduation, has begun.

Graduating from high school in June with one's classmates is an important milestone in a young person's life and earning a high school diploma is a prerequisite for many jobs and career fields in our graduates' futures. Therefore, any senior who is failing classes and not on track to graduate in June 2024, will not be eligible to attend prom nor participate in the Lawrence High School graduation at the Tilles Center.

Please monitor your child's academic progress carefully by reviewing their progress reports and report cards posted to the parent portal and mailed home. In addition, parents can also monitor daily assignments and test scores through Google Classroom. If you need help accessing either program please contact the Guidance Office.

We are notifying families of this before you purchase or rent any evening wear for your child to attend prom or make arrangements for out-of-town guests to attend graduation.

If you have any questions about your child's progress, please contact the Assistant Principals office at 516-295-8051 or the Guidance Office at 516-295-8030.

Thank you for working with us to ensure your child's future success.

Thank you,

Dr. Jennifer Lagnado-Papp Principal